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23 August 2022

Full Year Result and Company Update Invitation

New Zealand Rural Land Company (NZX: NZL), will release its audited financial results for the year ending 30 June 2022 after 
NZST 8:30am on Friday, 26 August 2022.

Management will host an Investor Webinar to discuss the results and the Company’s outlook at NZST 11:00am on Friday, 26 
August 2022.

Please register in advance for this webinar by using the link below:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88043549409

We appreciate your ongoing support and if you have any further questions please feel free to reach out to: Richard Milsom or
Christopher Swasbrook.

Yours faithfully,

Richard Milsom      
Mobile: 021 274 2476 
Email: richard@nzrlm.co.nz

Chris Swasbrook     
Mobile: 021 928 262 
Email: chris@nzrlc.co.nz


